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1.5.23 CM 
To All Our Valued Channel Partners 
 
Subject Line:  Great News!   
 In-person NETZSCH Product Training at Exton, PA for 2023  
 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
 
NETZSCH Pumps USA is pleased to announce  
our 2023 IN-PERSON Product Training Program  
is back at NETZSCH. Over the course of  
four days, training will include one technology  
per day on the following products:  
 

• PERIPRO™ Peristaltic Pump (Monday), 
• TORNADO® Rotary Lobe Pump (Tuesday), 
• NOTOS® Multiple Screw Pump (Wednesday) 
• NEMO® Progressing Cavity Pump (Thursday). 

 
We are planning to provide training in these four (4) 
time slots in the calendar year 2023: 
 

a. Training 1 : March 20, 21, 22 and 23 
b. Training 2 : May 8, 9, 10 and 11  
c. Training 3 : September 11, 12, 13, and 14 
d. Training 4 : November 6, 7, 8 and 9 

NOTE:  
a. Distributors carrying our PERIPRO™ line are welcome to start in our training 1 on the first day 

(Monday) and stay for all subsequent training (1,2,3 and 4). 
b. Distributors not carrying PERIPRO™, can start on Tuesday at 8:00 am (training 2 - TORNADO®) 

and are welcome to then participate in training sessions 3 and 4. 
 
An invitation for each training session will be sent about 3 months prior to that training. All training 
sessions are first come first served. There will be participant limitations per class. Each of these 
invitations will include: 
 

• An overview of that upcoming training event 
• A PowerPoint presentation which gives more information regarding the training content 
• Event details regarding this event (time frame, class size limitations, accommodations, etc.) 
• A registration Form to be filled out and return to us 
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As we had done before, NETZSCH will cover meals and the transportation to/from the hotel and 
NETZSCH. The Distributor will cover flights, transportation to/from the airport and hotel costs. 
 
Detail for the first training session will be going out in mid-January. So, please consider 
participating and look for the next email. 
 
We look forward to these in-person training sessions at NETZSCH and interactions with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Antonio Castilhos 
Antonio Castilhos  John Maguire 
Vice President National  Technical Support/Training 
 
 
 


